Submission from Ruth Allwood (via email)

As a member of an Owners Corporation committee, I find it worrying that there are not the safe guards on Owners Corporation Manager’s trust accounts as exist with solicitors. 

These accounts must contain millions of dollars. 

Our Owners Corporation management company does not keep separate accounts for each Owners Corporation, so we are unable to do basic bank reconciliations to check our funds. 

I feel this is flaw, and open to error. We had an independent auditor examined our accounts, he reported to us this worrying flaw in our ability to check the funds held by our Owners Corporation. 

Can future legislation insist that Owners Corporation Management companies be required to have separate accounts for each Owners Corporation’s funds and that any interest accumulated by our funds be credited to our owner’s corporation? 

